"SALAMMANNA"

Refer Owners' letter dated 28th September, 1904,

No report appears to have been received from
the Valencia Surveyors covering an examination carried out
from that port in May last by Messrs. A.J.Smith and
B.B Maddocks - sce endorsement dated 51l.5.03%.

SUBMITTED Mr. Smith, now stationed in Singapore,
be requested to prepare and forward the necessary
Report 8, and to assist him in this matter he should be
furnished with copies of his Valencia letter of
25th May,196%, London letter to the Owners dated
31st May,1963, and Middlesbrough Report No.22824
which followed the survey at Valencia.

Mr., Maddocks at Valencia should be made
aware of this arrangement, and at the same time be

requested to forward immediately to his colleague
in Singapore relevant extracts from both his and
Mr. Smith's Journals together with the necessary
authority for the report to be signed on his behalf.




